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Congratulations!

IMPORTANT - PARKING

 Thank you to everyone who
donated either money or
cakes for our Children in
Need fundraising day this
year. We raised a
magnificent total of £308.10.

Thank You!

We’d like to start off our last Newsletter of 2023, by
sharing with you all some wonderful news.
Miss Sugden and her partner have welcomed a
beautiful baby girl called Maddison Elsie.

We are sure you will join in in sending our
congratulations to them all. We look forward to Miss
Sugden visiting soon! 

Please be considerate when parking at school
drop off times. Parking is prohibited on the
yellow zig zag lines in front of the school gates.
The parking bays at the front office are
reserved for taxi and disabled parking only. We
appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Chocolates
Sweets
Alcohol
Toys for the children’s raffle.
Tins of biscuits.
Items for the tombola e.g. toiletries.

On Friday 8th December we will be holding a
non-uniform day for donations for our
Christmas Fayre. This year we are asking for
donations of the following:

Christmas Fayre



Fri 1st Dec: Bingo for Hunter - SOLD OUT
Wed 6th Dec: Reception ‘Make and Take’ session. Please sign up on
Arbor.
Thurs 7th Dec: PIcasso Class to TCA to watch a performance of
‘Treasure Island’.
Fri 8th Dec: Non-uniform day (donations for Christmas Fayre)
Mon 11th Dec: Carols around the tree 3:30-4:00pm.
Tues 12th Dec: EYFS/KS1 Christmas Nativity (9:30am Dress rehearsal
for parents with small children, 2pm, 5pm).
Thurs 14th: Years 1-6 to the Pantomime.
Fri 15th: Christmas Fayre (3:30-6:00pm)
Mon 18th Dec: School Disco (KS1 4-5:15pm, KS2 5:30-7:00pm)
Tues 19th Dec: Christmas Dinner, Christmas Jumper day and Class
Christmas Parties.
Wed 20th Dec: End of term assembly and KS2 Christingle at St
Leonard’s Church, 2:15pm. 
Mon 8th Jan 2024: Spring term starts.
Wed 24th Jan: Year 6 to ‘Young Voices’ in Birmingham.
Mon 19th Feb - Fri 23rd Feb: HALF TERM
19th & 20th March: Parent Consultation Evenings.
Wed 20th March: Reception trip to Church Farm, Stow Bardolph.
Mon 25th March - Thurs 28th March: Year 5 Bikeability.
Thurs 28th March: END OF TERM.
Week Beginning 13th May 2024: KS2 SATs Week. Please no holidays
to be booked.

We would like to take this
opportunity to wish you all a

Merry Christmas and a
Happy New Year.

Diary Dates
Please keep an eye out in book
bags for Christmas dinner
booking forms, Nativity and Disco
tickets.


